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                        Berlin, 13 December 2006 

Dear colleague, 

 
We are delighted to be able to invite you to the next meeting of COSAC Chairpersons 
to be held in Berlin on 12th February 2007 under the German Council Presidency.  
The meeting will be preceded by a joint dinner on Sunday 11th February 2007 at      
7.30 p.m. 
The conference will probably be scheduled from 9 a.m. to 4.30 p.m. in the Bundesrat 
Plenary Hall. A programme with the precise details will be sent to you subsequently. 
Please find enclosed conference registration and hotel reservation forms, as well as 
general information to prepare for the conference. We would be grateful if you could 
fill out and return these forms as soon as possible.  
We look forward to welcoming you to the conference in Berlin. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthias Wissmann 
Chairman of the Committee on 
the Affairs of the European 
Union of the German Bundestag 

 Willi Stächele 
Chairman of the Committee 
on Questions of the European 
Union of the Bundesrat 
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